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Request for Short Term Confidentiality 

 
            

February 25, 2025 
           PBDC-25-F001 

UL Verification Services Inc. 
47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 
 
Original Application under FCC ID: ACJAE-V35GPR for VIXELL Container 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please be advised that Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby requests the following filed sensitive 
information to be held under short-term confidential, pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 
of the Commission’s Rules and the provisions in FCC Public DA 04-1705 until June 15, 2025 
 
External Photos 
Internal Photos 
Test Setup Photos 
User Manual 
 
 
If we require additional 90-day extension period, we will notify UL Verification Services Inc. 
with a new request letter at least seven days prior to the short-term confidentiality expiration date, or 
 
We will immediately notify UL Verification Services Inc.in the event the information regarding the product or 
the product is made available to the public. UL Verification will then release the documents listed above for 
public disclosure, pursuant to FCC Public Notice DA 04-1705. 
 
 
. 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory & Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 




